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 BE ON TIME.  

 Read to your child everyday 

 Remind your child every day to wash their 

hands and drink lots of water everyday. 

 Wear PROPER DRESS during the class. 

 Make sure to keep the stationaries  ready 

before the class starts 

MUTE your microphone unless the 

teacher asks you to unmute.  

 Make sure to TURN your CAMERA ON 

during the class. 



~ Nicolette Sowder 
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  COVID-19 has resulted in schools shut all across the world. As a 
result, education has changed dramatically, with the distinctive rise of e-learning, 
whereby teaching is undertaken remotely and on digital platforms. However, 
blended learning was provided for student’s satisfaction, motivation, student 
engagement and performance even they are staying at home. Teachers are 
providing differentiated activities for the children that allows students to engage 
in kinesthetic learning. Hands-on activities that allows children to use their senses 
while having the online learning. They see, touch, and move real objects to 
complete tasks. This means that letters, numbers, shapes, colours, and more are 
brought to life! Children begin to understand the meaning behind what they are 
doing.  
 The determination shown by our dearly parents to make distance learning 
a success was not at all a surprise. After all, we have always been a community 
that isn't afraid to try new things, always strives to improve and prioritizes 
relationships for our students who are the reason we serve. Someday, our 
children will return to the classrooms, and when they do, I hope they will come 
back having played, taken risks, tried new things, dreamed and discovered more 
about themselves and each other. 



































Kids and parents might be spending 
more time inside these days — but 
thanks to the wonders of technology, 
they can still take fun field trips and 
learn from the world around them. we 
live in a time when technology can 
bring the excitement to us. While no 
one enjoys life during a pandemic, a 
silver lining is that many places have 
put in the effort to bridge the gap for 
visitors at home 
As zoo’s are closed due to pandemic 
but Senior KG kids enjoyed the live 
streaming of ALAIN ZOO. It was full 
of information and gorgeous footage 
with amazing animals.  

 

VIRTUAL TRIP TO ZOO 




















